
  
 

   
Weekly Update 2-8-19 
  
ACCJC Names Cañada College’s Team Chair 
Dr. Keith Snow-Flamer, President of College of the Redwoods, has been appointed as team chair for 
the External Evaluation Visit to Cañada College scheduled for September 30 – October 3, 2019. 
 

  
 
Biography of Dr. Keith Flamer 
  
  
Program Review Process Update 
Thank you to all of you who worked hard in the fall semester to complete your Program Review 
submissions in alignment with our new timeline. We appreciate you flexibility and willingness to 
work with a new system on a much shorter timeframe. Here are a few updates on where we are now 
in our Program Review process. 
  

Program Review Feedback 
Due to IPC’s Program Review Feedback meeting being cancelled in the fall due to the 
Paradise Fires, IPC has rescheduled their Program Review Feedback meeting for Friday, 
February 8th from 9am-11am. All are welcome to attend and breakfast will be provided. 
SSPC and APC have already provided their feedback which is being posted on the Program 
Review website. 
  
Programs will receive their IPC Feedback Forms from their Deans via email before February 
15th. All feedback forms will also be posted to the each program’s Program Review web 
page (click on your program name in the Instructional Program Review schedule to get to 
your program’s page). 
  

https://www.redwoods.edu/president/Home/Presidents-Bio
https://canadacollege.edu/programreview/IPRschedule.php
https://canadacollege.edu/programreview/IPRschedule.php


Resource Request Allocation 
We are on track for the VPA to bring a funding proposal for the Program Review resource 
requests to PBC by April 30th as outlined in our new Program Review timeline. Currently, 
the Deans, VPs and the President are reviewing their departments’ resource requests to see 
what can be funded this fiscal year.  Requests for resources in the next fiscal year will be 
considered once VPA Mendoza receives the College’s revenue projections from the District 
in March.  To see the results of PBC’s resource request prioritization, please see the Program 
Review website. 
  
Program Review Presentations 
Program review presentations will take place at IPC on March 15th from 9am-11am. All are 
encouraged to attend and administrators will be in attendance as well. Programs who are 
scheduled to present include Career Courses, Digital Art & Animation, Math, Medical 
Assisting, Paralegal, Physics and Radiologic Technology.  For more information about what 
to include in the presentation, please contact the Office of Instruction. 
  
Ongoing Program Review Process, Timeline & System Updates 
On February 6th, the Planning and Budgeting Council (PBC) adopted a revised timeline for 
the 2019-20 program review process.  Karen Engel (PRIE), Allison Hughes (Office of 
Instruction), and VP Graciano Mendoza (Administrative Services) are working together to 
continue improving our process and will be taking these updates on the road to keep all of 
you in the loop. They will also be sending out a survey to collect your valuable experiences 
and feedback to inform how our process looks next year. 
  
Program Review Questions 
If you have questions about the program review process, timeline and the new TracDat 
Program Review system, please email Karen Engel at engelk@smccd.edu, Allison Hughes 
at hughesa@smccd.edu or Graciano Mendoza at mendozag@smccd.edu. 

  
  
Community College Survey of Student Engagement 
This spring, the College will be participating in the national Community College Survey of Student 
Engagement (CCSSE).  This allows us to gather important information from our students and 
benchmark ourselves against similar colleges nationwide.  Faculty who teach those class sections 
which have been randomly selected to participate in the survey will be contacted in the coming 
weeks by the PRIE Office to find the best time to visit your classroom to administer the 
survey.  Please contact Dean Engel with any questions.  Thank you for your full support of and 
cooperation with this effort! 
 
 
  
  

https://canadacollege.edu/programreview/timeline.php
https://canadacollege.edu/programreview/1819/1819ResourceRequests_PBCPrioritization_Complete.xlsx
https://canadacollege.edu/programreview/1819/1819ResourceRequests_PBCPrioritization_Complete.xlsx
mailto:hughesa@smccd.edu
mailto:engelk@smccd.edu
mailto:hughesa@smccd.edu
mailto:mendozag@smccd.edu
mailto:engelk@smccd.edu


Program Review Presentations Coming—Mark Your Calendars 
All are invited to attend the Instructional Planning Council Program Review Presentations. Come 
support your colleagues and hear about what some of our instructional programs have been working 
on and what they are planning for the future. Presentations will be held on Friday, March 15 from 
9 am –12 pm in Room 2-10. Light refreshments will be served! 
  
   
Athletic Director Speaks at Alma Mater 
Athletic Director Mike Garcia transferred from Cañada as an all-state athlete to Cal State Fullerton, 
where he captained the Titans during their NCAA National Championship in 1979. Mike was 
recently asked to speak during the Dinner with the Titans fundraiser to celebrate their 40-year 
anniversary. 
Read more about the event at the CSUF News Center. 
 
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://news.fullerton.edu/2019wi/csuf-baseball-athletics-fundraiser.aspx?origin=homepage


Participation Requested – Guided Pathway Design Principles 
The Guided Pathways team encourages all students, faculty, staff and administrators to participate in 
this important event on Wednesday, February 13 at 1 pm in 6-101/102. Please RSVP 
to joyd@smccd.edu. We look forward to seeing you at the session! 
  

 
  
  
Have a wonderful weekend! 
  
Sincerely, 
Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 
President 
  
 
 

mailto:joyd@smccd.edu

